
Kentuckians under supervision need a fair shot at getting back on their feet. We must reform the 
state’s systems of probation and parole to reduce the skyrocketing number of incarcerated 
people in already dangerously overcrowded jails and prisons.

More than 50,000 Kentuckians are on 
probation or parole and are at risk of returning 
to jail or prison because of simple technical 
violations. 

Violations happen when a probationer or parolee breaks 
the conditions of their supervision. These violations can 
be as simple as arriving late to a meeting because of a 
wreck on the highway.
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50,000 KENTUCKIANS UNDER SUPERVISION

THE SOLUTION

The ACLU of Kentucky supports legislation reforming Kentucky’s community supervision to give 
formerly incarcerated people a fair chance to successfully reintegrating into their communities.

ALTERNATIVES

Provide alternatives to prison and jails for 
people who fail to meet all conditions of their 
release all of the time.

INCENTIVES

Provide incentives to probationers similar to 
those offered to parolees (i.e. credit for 
education, volunteering, or participation in a 
recovery program).

FAIRER FINES

Implement a fairer system for paying fines and 
fees to offer people released from jail or prison 
a better chance to get on their feet.

DUE PROCESS

Extend the same due process afforded to 
Kentuckians accused of a crime to people 
facing a return to prison or jail for alleged 
violations.
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